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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Doris Fulton [fultondl@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2012 12:34 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Hardened On-Site Storage

As a grandmother of a 2 year old I urge you to propose hardened on-site storage for nuclear 
waste.  I feel that nuclear power should be eliminated because of the dangers it poses to the 
children of our world; however, if it cannot be eliminated then the waste should be stored in 
the best way possible.  The pools on top of nuclear power plants are leaking nuclear waste 
into waterways and drinking water.  In addition, they are a fire danger which can produce 
thousands of cases of latent cancers.  We must take a lesson from Fukushima and reduce 
nuclear dangers to our children. 
Doris Fulton 
retired teacher 
mother 
grandmother 
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